
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Date: 09.04.2025 

NIMS/GEN/CR312/04/25 

      
Dear Parent, 

 

Greetings from New Indian Model School, Dubai. 

We would like to inform you that the parents’ access to the school campus will be limited from 12:00 

noon to 1:00 pm. This restriction has been put in place due to the transition of both the FN 

(Forenoon) and AN (Afternoon) students. During this time, we are focusing on maintaining a smooth 

and safe transition for all students. The safety and well-being of our students remain our top priority, 

and we kindly ask for your cooperation in this matter. 

We truly appreciate your understanding and support as we continue to implement measures that 

promote a safe and efficient environment for everyone. Should you have any questions or concerns, 

please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

 

Warm regards, 
 

 

 

 

Supriya Sehgal 
Principal 


